
 

 

 
 

 
Dear members of the Chellaston Academy community,  
 
RE:  Meet the coach day - 16th of October 2025 
 
In the inaugural year of our Chellaston coaching circles, we are also running our first 
'meet the coach' day.  The philosophy of establishing our coaching circles is to build 
better communities and to further improve the pastoral care and support for your 
child.  The 'meet the coach' day is an important part of this process. 
 
During the day students, with their parent/s will have the opportunity of a 20-
minute appointment with their coach.  Preferably, this will be face to face but there will 
also be the opportunity for a virtual meeting if this supports you further in being able to 
attend. 
 
The purpose of the meet the coach day is:  

• For parents to meet their child's coach and to strengthen the relationship between 
school, home and the young person. 

• For coaches to further get to know the young people in their coaching circles.  We 
believe that this 'check in' approach with parents will be beneficial. 

• For students and parents to discuss aspirations and how we can support career 
conversations and opportunities to develop skills in areas of interest. 

• To discuss how your child has settled and how we can support their development 
further. 

• To reflect upon last term's report if appropriate 
• To answer any questions about school life 

 
During the time when your child is not at their appointment, we will be setting remote 
learning for all students to complete.   
 
Further details of how students can access the remote learning elements of the day and 
how parents can book an appointment with their coach will be shared closer to the 
time. 
 
We are excited to invite you into our Academy and to give time and space to building a 
partnership with home. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Phil Smith 
Headteacher 
Chellaston Academy 
'Inspiring each other to realise our potential through Integrity, Care and Excellence' 


